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R:Erom 

October 7, 2016 

VIA WEB PORTAL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transp01iation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: WAC 480-100-178, Billing Requirements and Payment Date 

Dear Mr. King: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-1OO-l78(7)(b ), Puget Sound Energy hereby provides notification that a 
billing adjustment longer than six months was completed on August 8, 2016. This adjustment 
for an industrial customer was longer than six months due to the complexity of the meter 
configuration. The conected bill associated with the adjustment was issued to the customer on 
August 8, 2016, and the bill was paid in full in September 2016. 

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 or mei.cass@pse.com for additional information 
about this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at ( 425) 456-2110. 

for 

Sincerely, 
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Ken Johnson 
Director, State Regulatory Affairs 


